
Re: Pacific Hide and Fur d/b/a Pacific Steel & Recycling, Dkt No. 
CAA-08-2012-0006 j 
Linda Kata I( Maria Whiting-Beale 07f25f2012 04:15 PM 

From linda KalofR8fUSEPAlUS 

T (l Maria Whiting-BealeIDC/USEPAlUS@EPA 

Dear Ms. Whiting-Beale -

Regarding the Pacific Hide and Fur matter, I believe that we have reached a settlement with the 
respondent and therefore the EPA is not requesting that we institute the AOR process. However, we have 
not yet finalized Ihe consent agreemen t and if circumstances change. the agency may contact you to 
requesl lhat ADR be made available 

Please call me if you have any questions Thank you - ~ = '" ~ IT! 
Linda Kalo '-- ('") 

c:: !C] 
EPA Region 8 r- <: 
Mail Code 8ENF-L '" IT! 
1595 Wynkoop SI. 

UJ c:J 

Denver, CO 80202-1129 ..., '" (303) 312-6852 (phone) 
;:,: -< 
.c- o (303) 312-6953 (fax) l> 

kalo.linda@epa.gov (e-mail) r-

'" '--

Maria Whiting-Beale Correcting Response Date 10 ADR Leiter 071201201206:06:25 AM 

From: 
To 
Dale 
Subject 

Maria Whiting-Beale/DCfUSEPAlUS 
linda KatoIR8/USEPAlUS@EPA 
07f20f2012 06:06 AM 
Pacific Hide and Fur dfb/a Pacific Steel & Recycling, Dk! No. CAA-08-2012-0006 

Correcting Response Date to ADR Letter. 
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